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         Organized in 1894 

September 2024 
 
Dear Hibernian Sisters,  
 
I would like to thank National President Mary Ann Lubinsky 
for appointing me to the Fundraising Chair for the LAOH 
National Board.  In addition, I would like to commend our 
previous National Board Fundraising Chair, Maire Leffel, for 
her work for six years for our order and for making the 
transition to this role a smooth one for me.   
 
I have been a member of the LAOH for over twenty-six 
years and have organized various fundraisers at both the 
division and state levels.  The National Raffle for 2024-2025 
is now underway.   
 
Details on this fundraiser are as follows:  
$20 a ticket 
You have 30 chances to win!   

• Early Bird Drawing:  Thanksgiving - $100   

• Early Bird Drawing:  Christmas - $100  

• St Patrick’s Day Drawing - $100  

• Six months of weekly drawings - $25 each week January 
to June  

• Final Drawing - Independence Day - $1000  
 
Tickets have been mailed out and if you need additonal 
tickets, please send me an email at 
nationallaohrafflechair@gmail.com  
 
Get your tickets in fast to be eligible for the Early Bird 
Drawings.  If you win a drawing, please know that yout 
ticket goes back into the pot for any additional drawings.   

 
NATIONAL CHAPLAIN 
Most Rev.Alfred A. Schlert, D.D.,J.C.L. 
 
NATIONAL DEPUTY CHAPLAIN 
Rev Fr. Ryan Duns, SJ 
 
NATIONAL PRESIDENT 
Mary Ann Lubinsky 
natlpresidentlaoh@gmail.com 
Phone- 570-617-7961 
 
NATIONAL VICE PRESIDENT 
Sandi Swift 
laohnationalvicepresident@gmail.com 
Phone- 314-750-6907 
 
NATIONAL SECRETARY 
Cathy Turck 
natlsecretarylaoh@gmail.com 
Phone- 518-369-2813 
 
NATIONAL TREASURER 
Margaret Cornish 
laohnationaltreasurer@gmail.com 
Phone- 636-331-3905 
 
NATIONAL IRISH HISTORIAN 
Kathleen Diulus 
laohnationalhistorian@gmail.com 
Phone- 412-953-1875 
 
NATIONAL MISSIONS & CHARITIES 
Mary McNamee 
laohnationalmissions@gmail.com 
Phone – 845-239-1315 
 
NATIONAL OFFICE OF  
CATHOLIC ACTION 
Brianna Curran 
LaohNationalCA@gmail.com 
Phone– 267-229-7034 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST NATIONAL 
PRESIDENT & ORGANIZER 
Marilyn Madigan 
natlorganizerlaoh@gmail.com 
Phone- 216-470-3773 
 
APPOINTEES 
 
Auditor-Christina Parisi 
Catholic Social Justice-Sandy Merrell 
Constitution Committe Chair- 
 Karen Keane, PNP 
Convention Chair- Kathie Linton, PNP 
Freedom for All Ireland- Kathleen Varady 
Fundraiser- Ellen McCrane 
Immigration -Siobhan Dennehy 
Legal Counsel- Ann Durkin Fisher, JD 
Public Relations - Kim DePeaux 
Social Media & Web- Maggie Brogan 
Supplies- Kelly Hajek 
Tax Expert-Kathryn Keane, EA 
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Winners will be posted on the national website www.ladiesaoh.com under the 
Fundraising page.  
 
States that do not participate by purchasing at least two National Fundraiser raffle 
tickets by 1/30/2025 will be assessed the fee for two tickets ($40). The motions for this 
assessment were passed by the delegations at both the 2022 and 2024 national 
conventions.   
 
Stipulation to assessment: Tickets for each state assessment will replace the original 
mailed ticket(s), and will be included in all drawings. I hope we have full participation 
for the LAOH National Board Raffle.   
 
In Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity,  
 

Ellen McCrane  
LAOH National Fundraiser  
21 Titus Ct  
Richboro, PA   18954  
nationallaohrafflechair@gmail.com  
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